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relationship with a primary care team if the patient does not have such an 
existing relationship. 

In conclusion, we request that you do all that you can to facilitate the 
immediate and broad vaccination of community-based primary care physicians 
and their practices. Failure to do so will only further compromise the safety of 

patients who are seeking care for COVID-19 and non-COVID health issues. We 
also stress enhanced coordination between community-based vaccinators and 

primary care practices as part of your vaccine distribution strategies. Failure to 
meaningfully incorporate primary care into distribution and education efforts 
will jeopardize the ultimate success of vaccination strategies.    

Thank you for your prompt consideration of these requests. We look forward to 
working with you to ensure that the state’s vaccination strategies are 

successful. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stuart Henochowicz MD MBA FACP 
Governor, Virginia Chapter of the American College of Physicians 

 
 

 


